The HCRCM club meeting was conducted on March 27, 2025 at 7 p.m. at the International
House of Pancakes in Elizabethtown, Kentucky.

Members present were George Watts, Bill Rademacher, John Suarez, Al Oertle, Roger Samuels, Joe
Milesko, Steve margolis, Thomas Cashion, H. Morgan.

The meeting formally began at 7.15 p.m. with a motion to open.

The Treasure was not present, but it was mentioned that William has been paid a rass cutting
installment.

The Secretary reported that there are 24 paid up members.

The Secretary also reported that we have received the 2025 club charter from the Academy of Model
Aeronautics and we have also received the insurance certificate. These documents have been
distributed through email to club leadership.

The President discussed the upcoming soaring event to be conducted on May 3rd and 4th, 2025.

In preparation for this upcoming event, we will inspect the field structures, possibly on the 27th of
March or at some point prior to the event, in order to give us time to tighten things up for this event.

The President mentioned that the club officers will meet in the next two weeks and soon after will
publish an events calendar just for our club. Currently all events known in the area are listed out on the
events section of the website.

The President also mentioned that on 1 April we will change the gate combo and distribute that to all
registered members. The new gate combo will be 1792.

A motion for the meeting to close was submitted at 7.45 p.m. and passed. The meeting was closed.



